
INFORMATION 

3155 Windsor Park Road  -  Regina, SK   S4V 3B1 
Phone: 306-352-0800      
Email:  office@resurrectionparish.ca 
   pastor@resurrectionparish.ca 
Office Hours:  Monday - Friday: 9:00 am – 2:00 pm 
Please ring the doorbell 
 

 

Today’s Readings 
 

Deuteronomy 6.2-6 
 

Ps 18.1-2, 3+6, 46+50 
 

Hebrews 7.23-28 
 

Mark 12.28-34 

     

  

 Tuesday           7:00 pm        +Regina Bantle 
       by Gord & Gwen Zakreski  
     

 Wednesday     9:00 am        Intentions of  
   Kathy Spoxton 
       by Lynn Pawelko  
                       
 Thursday        9:00 am        +Cheryl Williams 
          by Shirley Williams & family  
                         
 Friday                 9:00 am         Intentions of 
   Jim & Rosella McGrane 
        by Paul & Sharon Schaurte  

 
PLEASE NOTE: To request a Mass Intention please contact the Parish 
Office or visit the Welcome Desk after Mass. Due to the high volume 

received, some Masses may be celebrated at other parishes. 

Pastoral Team 
Pastor: Fr. Brad Fahlman 

Associate Pastor: Fr. Yannick N'Cho     Deacon: Reverend Mr. Joe Lang   

Resurrection Parish is located on Treaty 4 Territory, the traditional lands of the Nêhiyawak, Nahkawé, and Nakota,  
and homeland of the Dakota, Lakota, and Métis peoples. 

RECONCILIATION 
  - Tuesday - 6:15 pm to 6:45 pm 
  - Saturday - 4:15 pm to 4:45 pm 
  - The first Friday of each month 9:30 am to 10:30 am, 
    during Adoration 
  - By appointment by calling Fr. Brad  
 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK / MINISTRY TO THE SICK 
Please call the Parish Office to arrange for anointing for 
someone who is seriously ill, preparing for surgery or  
home-bound. We can visit upon request 
 
MARRIAGE 
Please contact the Priest to make  arrangements at least 
nine months in advance   
 
SACRAMENTS 

• Baptism 
• Confirmation/First Eucharist (Grade 2+) 
• First Reconciliation (Grade 4+) 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Adults 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Children 

 

Contact:  sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
 
FUNERALS 
Our staff are able to assist you during this difficult time. 
Once you have contacted the funeral home, please call the 
Parish Office to plan the funeral Mass and other 
arrangements  
 
PARISH REGISTRATION 
Registration forms are available on the Resurrection  
website, at the parish office or at the Welcome Desk. 
Please notify the Parish Office of any address changes. 
 
HOSPITAL CHAPLAINS 
Hospital chaplains visit patients and their families to  
address any spiritual needs, to pray, to provide a friendly 
face and comforting presence, to talk about people’s fears 
and concerns, to bring Communion, and to contact a priest 
for anointing of the sick. 
 

Pasqua Hospital:  306-519-1380 
Wascana Rehabilitation Centre:  306-530-6511 

General Hospital:  306-519-1405 

   

  Tuesday:  7:00 pm 
  Wednesday: 9:00 am 
  Thursday: 9:00 am 
  Friday: 9:00 am 
               
  Saturday: 5:00 pm 
  Sunday:  - 9:00 & 11:00 am 

 
   The first Friday of every month - Adoration from 9:30 am to 11:00 am.  
   Reconciliation from 9:30 am to 10:30 am 

This week 
Oct 28th to Nov 3rd 

Please be on time  
for Mass 
Thank You 



An invitation to all  
Widows or Widowers  
Are you seeking fellowship and friendly exchanges? If 
you have been a widow/widower for a week, a month 
or years… this is for you. If you would like to have a 

meal out and meet other parishioners on the same journey we invite you to 
join us for supper and fellowship at Resurrection Parish on Friday, November 
8th at 5:30PM. To ensure we have enough food, please sign up at the Welcome 
Desk or call the Office at 306-352-0800.  There will be a free will offering 

We extend our deepest sympathy to and pray for  the family and friends of   
Dean Kuz, Eva Dionne and Father James Francis Slattery 

who have passed away. 
We pray that Dean, Eva, Father James and all the souls of  the faithful departed  

rest in peace.  

 

Mondays for Moms   
 

 
Monday’s for Mom’s is looking for a new leader.   
Please contact Sarah France at 306-216-5443 if you  
are interested! 



Do you like to knit or crochet? Are you  
interested in gathering for fellowship and  
knitting or crocheting items for those in need? 
We invite you to join us in Meeting Room 3 on 
Wednesday’s between 1 and 3 pm. P lease 
call the office at 306-352-0800 if you are  
interested. Can’t join us, you can still help us 
out with donations of yarn. 

Gospel: Mark 12:28b-34 
 
When asked about the greatest commandment, Jesus emphasizes  
love—love for God and love for neighbour. This dual command is the  
cornerstone of our faith, calling us to live in harmony with one another.  
Contributing to the Archbishop’s Appeal is a tangible expression of this love.  
Our donations support initiatives that care for the needy, educate the youth, 
and strengthen our parish communities. By uniting our resources, we  
demonstrate that love is not just a feeling but an actionable commitment to  
the well-being of others, fulfilling God's greatest commandment. 
 

Our Parish Goal is  $ 88,811.00.   
So far we have collected $  8,030.95 which is 9% of our goal 

Our parish has an active prayer ministry. If you 
or someone you know is in need of prayer, or if 
you wish to join the prayer ministry, please 
contact Sharon Schauerte Ph. 306-586-9143  
Email: sharon_schauerte2@hotmail.com 

Our next Women's Faith Group meeting  
is on November 9th at 9:30 am.  
All ladies are welcome! 



The regular November CWL  
meeting to be held on  
Tuesday Nov. 5 is being CANCELLED. 

 
 Please watch the bulletin for an announcement about the December meeting. 

 
Visitation House is in need of food items (their pantry is 
very low), as well as shampoo, body wash, toilet paper and 
hand towels. We have collection bins set up in the Gathering 
Space. Thank you for your generosity! 



Pancake  
Breakfast 

Sunday November 3rd, after the 9:00 am and 11:00 am Masses 
Donations support the Knights of Columbus charities 

Winter Clothing Drive  
For Children, Women and Men 

 

Coats - Gloves and Mitts - Scarves - Headwear 
Sweaters - Hoodies 

 
Please make sure the clothing is clean and in 

good condition. Boxes are located in  
the gathering space. 

Take your empty bottles and cans to The Victoria 
East SARCAN Drop & Go for the Knights of  
Columbus Fundraiser for Charity. All you have to do 
is enter the code 3067892993, it’s as easy as that! 
If you can’t make it to SARCAN, call that number 
and we’ll pick up your bottles and cans for you. 

 

Thank you so much for your support! 



After each weekend Mass until December 1st, the 
Resurrection Parish Knights of Columbus will be 
selling Cash Calendars on behalf of the Knights of  
Columbus Charitable Foundation. Only 5000  

calendars will be sold province wide. 
 
Annual earnings from these funds provide grants to qualifying charities and 
Catholic organizations throughout the province and especially to the  
Saskatchewan Knights of Columbus Vocations Endowment Fund. The 2025  
calendars list many other charities that we support. 
 
They are a great Christmas gift for family or friends. 
 

Each calendar is $40 and there are 64 draws in 52 weeks. 
1 draw for $10,000 - 1 draw for $5000 - 2 draws for $1,500 

8 draws for $225 - 52 draws for $100 
 
Contact Tony A. Gartner at 306-570-7951 to purchase or for more information. 

The Resurrection Knights of Columbus 
are selling Grey Cup pool tickets.  
Proceeds will go to the Knights of  

Columbus charities. Tickets are $2.00 
each. If you are interested in buying 
some tickets or helping sell tickets 

please contact Darrell Zaba at  
306-520-7132 



SACRAMENTS 
        … an ongoing journey of faith 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

 
 

Baptism Registration for children 
under the age of seven is ongoing 
Preparation classes are required, the 
next Baptism preparation class will 
be Saturday, November 2 with  
Baptisms on Sunday, November 10. 
 
Confirmation and First  
Eucharist classes begin in  
January, 2025 for children in Grade 2 
and older.  For more information  
regarding registration for these  
sacraments, please contact  
sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca or 
call the parish office. 
 
First Reconciliation classes have 
already begun, so the next intake will 
be in fall of 2025. Please contact  
sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca or call 
the parish office for more information. 

Anointing of Sick - Available 
to anyone who is seriously ill or 
preparing for surgery  
 
Reconciliation - Priests are 
available before or after any 
Mass, or by appointment  
 
Marriage - Register as soon 
as possible to ensure marriage 
preparation can be completed  
 

For any of these  
sacraments Call Fr. Brad at 

306-352-0988 



Did you know that you can send your weekly tithes and  
offerings now by e-transfer? Over fifty percent of our  
donations are by weekly e-transfer. Send them to  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca and they will be included 

with your annual tax receipt. If you would like to inquire about other ways of 
giving electronically, please email the Parish at finance@resurrectionparish.ca 
or call our office at 306-352-0800. Thank you again for your generosity in  
doing the Lord’s work in our Parish, our community, our city, and beyond. 

We’re looking for people to sign up to help with all liturgical 
ministries. Even if you had helped out in the past; please 
take this opportunity to sign up again. Please see our  
website for more information 



YOUTH MINISTRY 

        … faith, friends and family 

Children’s Liturgy at Resurrection Parish 
Prayers, Songs, the Gospel and Gospel Activities 
 
Children’s Liturgy is for children aged 4 to 7 and is 
held during the Sunday 9 am Mass. Currently we do 
not have enough leaders to offer Children’s Liturgy at 
any other Mass times. 
 

Is your child not quite 4?  A selection of children’s books is available in the hall-
way. Please feel free to borrow these books during Mass. 





 

FAITH SHARING SUPPER 
FRIDAY Nov. 15, 2024 

@ Our Lady of Peace Parish  
425 Broad St. N. (Regina) 

Door Open @ 5:30 (North Door) 

Praise Ministry @ 6:00  

Supper @ 6:30 (Roast Beef 

Supper catered by Charlottes 

Catering) 
 

Testimonies by: 

Rich Letourneau 

Susan Letourneau 
 

 

Ticket Price is $25.00 ($10.00 for youth 12 years and under)  

Tickets are available from Frank Kirkpatrick (Call/Text 

306-519-8856) or by e-transfer to fjkirkp@gmail.com   

Tickets may also be available after some Masses at some 

times (to be determined) 
 

(Limited seating available. Cut off for ticket sales is Tuesday 

November 12, 2024) 

 

 

 

mailto:fjkirkp@gmail.com


CARE GIVING    

MINISTRY    
WORKSHOP 

The workshop discusses how to minister to the 
sick, shut-ins, those in nursing homes and 
hospital.  Practical tips and advice are a 
major part of the presentation. 
 

Saturday, Nov. 30, 2024 
10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.  

St. Peter’s Parish 
100 Argyle Street 

Regina, Sk. 
 

The Workshop is FREE. 
 Lunch is provided. 

 

To Register Contact: 

 lburkhart@archregina.sk.ca by Fri., Nov. 23/24 



What? A 24 hours YOUTH RETREAT 

 

 
Where? At the Myriam Family of the Prairies,  

McLean, SK 

When? From November 8, 5h00pm  

To November 9, 2h00pm. 

 

Age? From age 12 to 17 

How much? Suggested donation : 25$/person 

To register, call Sr. Stephanie: 306-761-0528 or 

by email: pss.prairies@famillemyriam.org 

YOU!

mailto:pss.prairies@famillemyriam.org


 

The Myriam Family of the Prairies invites you 

For a day retreat on November 23rd , 2024 

From 9h30 to 4h00  

 

The adventure of my spiritual journey; 

1) The purgative phase 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

Including Mass with Bishop James Weisgerber, Holy hour, talks, 

sharing, and lunch, in the beauty of nature and the silence of the 

countryside at our house of prayer in McLean, Sk, 45 km East of 

Regina.  

 

To register, and to get location directions, 

Please contact Sr. Stephanie at 306-761-0528 or by email 

pss.prairies@famillemyriam.org 

mailto:pss.prairies@famillemyriam.org


Remembrance 

Service 

To provide Ethnic food or Entertainment 

Contact Stacy at the parish office. 306-543-5355 

passistolop@sasktel.net 

Our Lady of Peace Church 

425 Broad St N 





A rc h d i o c e s e  o f  R e g i n a

 Bulletin
November 3, 2024 

31st  Sunday in 
 Ordinary Time

Archbishop’s Appeal
When asked about the greatest commandment, 
Jesus emphasizes love—love for God and love for 
neighbour. This dual command is the cornerstone 
of our faith, calling us to live in harmony with one 
another. Contributing to the Archbishop’s Appeal is 
a tangible expression of this love. Our donations 
support initiatives that care for the needy, educate 
the youth, and strengthen our parish communities. 
By uniting our resources, we demonstrate that love 
is not just a feeling but an actionable commitment 
to the well-being of others, fulfilling God’s greatest 
commandment.

Pilgrims of Hope: Together in Mission
Fr. Raymond Lafontaine, a priest of the Archdiocese of Montreal, 
has been present in the Archdiocese of Regina since May 2024. 
During this six-month study leave, he has visited numerous 
parishes and groups across the Archdiocese, meeting with 
priests, pastoral staff, and lay leaders, observing and learning 
from the different ways in which we “walk together” as a synodal 
church in mission. He will be serving as a table facilitator at 
the 2nd Synodal Assembly in Rome this October, and upon 
his return, he will lead us in a diocesan study day. What is 
the Spirit speaking to the Church through the Synod? How far 
have we progressed along the synodal path, and how can we 
deepen our commitment to walking together as we live the call 
to communion, participation, and mission? Fr. Raymond will 
have many lively stories to share, and so do each of us! Come 
and share in this conversation with friends and mission partners 
from across the diocese. Join us on Saturday, November 9, 
2024. The study day begins at 9:30 am with a light breakfast 
and concludes at 1:00 pm at Resurrection Parish, 3155 Windsor 
Park Rd, Regina.
Free registration is requested to assist with planning. To register 
email mgurash@archregina.sk.ca or call 306-721-6734 by 
Wednesday, November 6.

Vatican II and Synodality with Dr. Catherine 
Clifford
Dr. Catherine Clifford is a Canadian laywoman 
appointed as a delegate to the XVI Assembly 
of the Synod of Bishops. She is a professor of 
theology and director of the Centre for Vatican II 
and 21st Century Catholicism at the Université 
Saint Paul in Ottawa. A specialist in ecumenism 
and ecclesiology (the theology of church), Dr. 
Clifford has over two decades of experience as 
a member of Anglican-Roman Catholic and other 
ecumenical dialogues. Dr. Clifford will be visiting 
Regina soon after returning from the Synod. She 
will be speaking on how a renewed attention 
to the ancient practice of synodality is giving a 
renewed attention to the teaching of the Second 
Vatican Council. Wednesday, November 27 at 
7:00 pm at Campion College. All are welcome!
For further information, contact Nick 
Jesson, Archdiocesan Synod Coordinator,  
njesson@archregina.sk.ca

Join “Companions in Hope: A Prayerful Space for Healing 
and Support
An Online Mental Health Prayer Group
Emmaus Mental Health Ministries warmly invites you to 
Companions in Hope, an online prayer group for those living with 
mental health challenges and the allies who accompany them. 
This is a sacred space of safety, acceptance, and healing, where 
we come together in prayer and reflection, offering support to 
one another on our journey toward hope.
Through the practice of Lectio Divina and other traditional 
contemplative prayers, we will reflect on God’s healing presence 
and our need for grace, fostering peace, consolation, and 
connection. Whether you’re seeking comfort in your mental 
health challenges, or encouragement as you accompany and 
support loved ones, you will find a quiet, peaceful community of 
prayer and support.
We meet on Zoom every second Thursday of the month. To 
Register: Please contact emmausmentalhealth@gmail.com to 
receive the Zoom link and join us in this journey of healing and 
hope.

The Archdiocese of Regina is located on Treaty 4 Territory, the traditional  
lands of the Nêhiyawak, Nahkawé, and Nakota,  

and homeland of the Dakota, Lakota, and  Métis peoples.

Face to Face is coming to Regina! Join us at  
St. Martin's Parish on Saturday, November 30th 
for back to back youth retreats. Grades 4 to 7 will 
meet from 2:00 pm to 4:45 pm and grades 8 to 12 
will meet from 6:30 pm to 9:30 pm. With a wonder-
ful balance of outrageous fun, engaging talks and 
impacting prayer moments, our youth will enter in 
and receive the love of God. Contact Sheri Parker 
at 306-533-2561 to register.

https://archregina.sk.ca/grouppage/archbishops-appeal/


Monday Meets - Conversations With International Staff
It begins this Monday, Nov. 4 at 8:30 to 10:00 pm 
Saskatchewan time, with COP 16 on Biodiversity: A Latin 
American Perspective.  It will be presented by Anne Catherine 
Kennedy, who has been a program officer for Latin America 
since 2005, working on long-term development issues. It is 
the first of 5 presentations, given about once a month.  The 
series should prove to be educational and eye-opening for all 
of us.  For more information and to register, go to: mailchi.mp/
devp.org/peek-behind-the-curtain-at-our-monday-meets

Emmaus Men’s Mental Health Support
Are you feeling overwhelmed by guilt, anxiety, or constant 
self-doubt? Do you struggle with negative thoughts or find 
yourself questioning your decisions? You’re not alone. Our 
Emmaus Men’s Mental Health support group in Regina can 
help you find strength, understanding, and a path to peace.
Our group offers a safe space for men facing mental health 
challenges, providing a faith-filled environment to share 
experiences, receive encouragement, and explore practical 
coping strategies. Through open discussions, prayer, 
educational resources, and spiritual guidance with peers, 
we walk together on our collective journeys toward healing 
and growth. Please note that Emmaus groups do not provide 
professional counselling services and are not intended to 
replace professional counselling, medication, or therapies.
For more information on meeting times and locations, and 
how to join, contact emmausmentalhealth@gmail.com or visit 
our website at emmaussupport.ca

Pope Francis’ Monthly Intentions - November
For Parents Who Have Lost a Child 
“Let us pray that all parents mourning the death of a child 
find support in the community and receive heart’s peace 
from the consoling Spirit.” popevideo.org

Camp Monahan’s Annual Christmas Dinner
Enjoy an evening out with great food, music and friends at 
Camp Monahan’s Annual Christmas  Dinner, sponsored by 
Holy Child Knights of Columbus on December 7th. For more 
information and tickets are available online campmonahan.
ca or by contacting our office (306)522-1047 or email  
campmonahan@sasktel.net.

Stewardship Bulletin Bit
“And ‘to love him with all your heart, with all your understanding, with all your 
strength, and to love your neighbor as yourself’ is worth more than all the burnt 
offerings and sacrifices.” (Mark 12:33)
Of all the gifts that God gives us, the one He wants the most is our heart. 
He wants us to share out of our love for Him, not out of obligation. Using our 
talent in parish ministry and contributing money to support our parish mission 
is important, but it’s more important to spend time in prayer with God daily and 
discern how He is calling us to be generous with all of our gifts. Not just the 
visible ones, but the invisible ones like love, mercy and forgiveness.

A Youth retreat
What? A 24 hours youth retreat.
When? November 8th, 5h00pm to November 9th, 2h000pm.
Where? At the Myriam Family house of prayer in McLean 
SK
Age? From age 12 to 17
How much? Suggested donation; 25$/person
To register, call Sr. Stephanie: 306-761-0528 or by email: 
pss.prairies@famillemyriam.org

The Myriam Family of the Prairies invites you
For a day retreat for adults on November 23rd, 2024
From 9h30 to 4h00
With the theme:
The adventure of my spiritual journey; The purgative phase
The retreat will include talks, sharing, Mass with Bishop 
James Weisberger, Holy hour, and lunch, in the beauty of 
nature and the silence of the countryside at our house of 
prayer in McLean, Sk, 45 km East of Regina.

https://mailchi.mp/devp.org/peek-behind-the-curtain-at-our-monday-meets
https://mailchi.mp/devp.org/peek-behind-the-curtain-at-our-monday-meets
https://mailchi.mp/devp.org/peek-behind-the-curtain-at-our-monday-meets
https://emmaussupport.ca
https://www.popevideo.org
https://campmonahan.ca
https://campmonahan.ca
http://archregina.sk.ca/news


To join these other great advertisers contact Joe Frohlick at 306-789-2993 or jfrohlic@gmail.com 
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When you buy a car, are you most 
likely buying a new car, or a used car? 

New - 47.4% 
Used - 52.6% 


